
Announcements

There will be an informational meeting on Jan 27 at the Carl Lindner YMCA regarding
the upcoming Black College Tours. These tours will be in April. Further information is
available in the Guidance Office and posted on the Guidance Office Window.

The free Red’s baseball tickets for students with a first quarter GPA
of 3.5+ are available for pick up in the guidance office. A list of
qualified students is posted on the guidance window. If the students’
name is not on the list they must see their guidance counselor
regarding the first quarter grades. The Red’s encourage you to get your
ticket order in ASAP for a better date and seat selection. Deadline is
Feb. 23.

Congratulations to this year’s J. Kyle Braid finalists. They are Brigit Reder, Christine
Brewer, Brandon Candella, and Bryan Beaver. The alternates are Grant Poston and Jenny
Malik.

The 2nd session for the SAT/ACT review classes will be starting the week of Jan. 29. See
your guidance counselor for details.

Attention AP Science candidates – the placement tests for AP Chemistry,
AP Biology and AP Physics will be held on Wednesday – Friday, Jan. 31 –
Feb. 2. The tests begin at 2:30 and end at 3:30. Sign up sheets are
available outside Room 239.

The AP English entrance test will be given to any interested, eligible juniors in room 226
on Monday, Jan. 29 at 2:40. Please sign up on the sheet posted in room 226. See Mrs.
Horncastle if you have any problems or questions.

The entrance examination for Advanced Placement American History for 2007-08 school
year will take place in rm. 216 on Monday, Jan. 29 at 2:45. Sign up is available in room
216.

Audition packets for this year’s Roost Variety show are available outside room 137.
Anyone is welcome to try out, so come and show your talent.


